Exhibit B:

Governor’s Approval



From: Rouse, Mitch

To: Wassell, Stacie; Hicks, Basil; McAlister, Michael
Subject: Fwd: Rule 6 packet

Date: Wednesday, July 17, 2019 12:12:41 PM

From: "Andres F. Rhodes" <andres.rhodes@governor.arkansas.gov>
Subject: Re: Rule 6 packet

Date: 17 July 2019 10:33

To: "Rouse, Mitch" <rouse@adeq.state.ar.us>
Cc: "Caleb Stanton" <Caleb.Stanton@governor.arkansas.gov>

Mitch,

The Governor has approved the Division’s proposed rule changes concerning Regulation 5 and
Regulation 6. Please continue on with the promulgation process.

With best regards,

Andrés F. Rhodes
Associate Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor Asa Hutchinson

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The contents of this email message and any attachments are intended
solely for the addressee(s) and may contain confidential and/or privileged information that may be
legally protected from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, or if this
message has been addressed to you in error, please alert the sender by reply email immediately and
then delete this message and any attachments. If you are not the intended recipient, please refrain
from the use, dissemination, copying, or storage of this message or its attachments.



